
Pope Paul VI meets with Sri Chinmoy at the Vatican on 22 March

1972, when the Pontiff said, “This meeting of ours has been most

essential. Your message and mine are the same. When we both

leave this world, you and I, we will meet together.”

At the opening reception of an exhibition at the UN of 

Sri Chinmoy’s “Paintings for World Harmony” on 

3 April 2006, Sri Chinmoy greets Jan Eliasson, President 

of the 60th session of the UN General Assembly (and later 

UN Deputy Secretary-General, 2012-2016). After receiving 

an award from Sri Chinmoy on 17 May 2006, Jan Eliasson

said, “You have played an important role already, and you 

are going to play an important role because the values for

which you stand and the message for which you stand are

timeless and will go beyond the present….I want to pay my

respects to you and assure you that your message is extremely

powerful and that it will continue to last in this world. We

need this message. We need to work for peace. We need to

work for development, and we need to work for a life in

dignity for all.”

President Mikhail Gorbachev and Raisa Maximovna meet with

Sri Chinmoy on 16 October 1994 in New York. On 15 August

2001, President Gorbachev wrote to Sri Chinmoy: “Your enor-

mous and significant activities are helping people to live better

lives in peace, friendship and love… Everyone knows and

highly appreciates your work at the United Nations. Indeed, you

are connected with the whole world, and your work is to foster

peace-making efforts and the spiritual development of

humanity… Whatever you dedicate yourself to – art, music,

poetry, drawing – all this is connected with peace, peace

amongst people and peace amongst nations.”

President Nelson Mandela and First Lady Graça Machel meet

with Sri Chinmoy on 20 September 1998 in New York. On 

10 July 2000 President Mandela wrote to Sri Chinmoy: “During

the past 30 years, countless numbers of United Nations ambas-

sadors and staff have experienced your Peace Meditation at the

United Nations. Your spiritual activities have contributed to

raising the standard of humanity to new heights. I am proud of

the fact that South Africa is one of the 60 [now 152] countries

which have dedicated themselves and their people to fostering

peace and friendship as Sri Chinmoy Peace-Blossoms-Nations.”

Pope John Paul II meets with Sri Chinmoy at the Vatican 

on 30 November 1988, when the Pontiff said, “I am very 

grateful for your visit. God bless you and all your 

contemplative activities.”
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